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Topic:  Elementary Shade Structures

Submitted by: Joel Falcon, Chief of Operations

Board Meeting Date: 12/12/2024

Approved for Transmittal:

Recommendation:

The Administration will update the Board of Trustees on shade-structure additions at elementary playgrounds.

Rationale:

The addition of shade structures at elementary playgrounds offers many benefits, including sun protection, heat
reduction, accessibility, equipment preservation, and aesthetic enhancement.

Budget Information:

MacKenzie Scott Donation

Board Policy Reference and Compliance:
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